
February 17, 2025 
 

Ms. Fatima Azmat 
Assistant Manager, 

Listed Companies Compliance – RAD 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 
Stock Exchange Building/ Road, 

Karachi. 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Subject: UNUSUAL MOVEMENT IN PRICE AND VOLUME OF THE 

SHARES OF KOHINOOR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (“KOIL”) 
 
With reference to your letter no. PSX/GEN-340 dated February 14, 2025 on 

the subject cited above. In this connection, we would like to inform you that we 
don’t have any material / price-sensitive information that is likely to affect the 

market price / volume of the Company. 
 
We think it just the impact of positivity of Stock Market. 

 
 

Thanking you. 
 
 

Yours truly, 
For KOHINOOR INDUSTRIES LIMITED  
 
 

 
 

Company Secretary 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


